Milly Southworth

From: Turner, Andrew Mr (NAVY NBCD-NSA AHD EP HP) <Andrew.Turner758
@mod.gov.uk>

Sent: 11 November 2021 16:46

To: admin@torpointtowncouncil.gov.uk

Subject: Warning Sirens

Milly,

Trevor Gulley forwarded your query regarding warning siren to look in to. | have checked on site and can confirm
that the siren located in HMS Raleigh was operational but there was an issue with one of our on-site sirens which
did not sound correctly. This may have given rise to some people not hearing what they would normally hear on a
Monday morning. Site processes are underway to rectify the problem.

Although the siren is one means of notifying occurrence of an incident on the Devonport Site you may be aware
there is an Emergency Notification System (ENS) in place to provide registered users with warnings of incidents at
the Devonport Site and Thanckes Oil Fuel Depot. The system is administered by Plymouth City Council and people
can register for free at the link below:

https://www.plymouth.gov.uk/emergencies/signemergencynotificationsystem

Can | thank you and your residents for bringing this to my attention and would welcome your input for similar
occurrences in the future.

Many thanks,

Andy Turner

Mr Andrew Turner | A-Hd Em Planning & Response | Howard Building B128 | HM Naval Base Devonport | Plymouth |
Devon | PL2 2BG | Mob : 07970243603 | Skype: 03001683188 | e-mail : Andrew.turner758@mod.gov.uk




